
5th Class Summer Newsletter 

We had a really wonderful year in 5th Class and I can’t believe how fast it has 

flown by.  

Back in September, we went to the Botanic Gardens to celebrate World Tree 

Day and got to see their lovely art exhibit. A huge hit every year is the annual 

pyjama day to raise money for ????? and this year was no different. We took 

part in plenty of group projects throughout the year and worked 

collaboratively on lots of different topics including Feasts and Festivals 

around the world and the Famine. A major highlight of this year included our 

School Tour to Flynn Park in Balbriggan. We faced our fears by climbing to 

the top of the tower and then braved the cold lake for some obstacle course 

fun.   

5th class have been very active this year too!  They had the very special job of 

taking part in special PE lessons taught by trainee teachers from DCU. We 

took part in Athletics competitions, basketball competitions, a cycling safety 

course, football, hurling and soccer matches and of course completed our 

Marathon Kids programme! 

  

Cycling Safety Course 

Well done to everyone on 

fantastic year in 5th Class! 

Our Trip to the Botanic Gardens 

 



 

                                                                                                       Marathon Kids  

 

 

 

 

 

Group Projects                                                        School Tour to Flynn Park  

 

   

 


